Hong Kong Airport calls for
Western/Japanese Packaged Concession
tender

Hong Kong International Airport is inviting operators to submit a proposal for itsWestern/Japanese
Packaged Food Concession

Hong Kong International Airport (HKIA) is inviting operators to submit a proposal for a Western /
Japanese Packaged Food Concession

The 24 square meters concession is located at the airport’s Terminal 1 Restricted Area, level 6, West
Hall.

Operators have to submit their proposal by 27 June 2019, 2:30 p.m. Hong Kong time.

HKIA is an international transport hub with extensive air, sea and land links. In 2018, the airport
served 74.7 million passengers and this number continues to grow. A 2018 survey on HKIA's
consumers shopping and dining behavior showed that the airport attracts an affluent mix of
passengers from all over the world, with 46% being executives, professionals and proprietors.

For more information about the tender, contact the following HKIA staff.

Enquiries: (852) 2183 3326 (Ms. Tsang) / (852) 2183 3082 (Ms. Tong) / (852) 2183 6139 (Ms. Lee)

Email: retaill@hkairport.com
Fax: (852) 2182 3326
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